
Costa  Mesa  seeks  public’s
input on the City’s housing
future
The  City  is  accepting  written  comments  on  the  proposed
Consolidated Plan for future housing during the public review
period (April 18, 2025 through May 20, 2025) and also at the
public hearing on Tuesday, May 20, 2025.

The Consolidated Plan includes a strategic plan for addressing
housing and community development needs of the City, which are
intended to guide the City’s use of CDBG and HOME funds over a
five-year  period.  The  Consolidated  Plan  and  Annual  Action
Plans are required for the City to continue receiving these
federal funds.

The City began its consolidated planning process in September
2024  by  soliciting  feedback  from  residents  at  the  Senior
Center Knowledge and Health Fair Expo, holding two community
meetings, one stakeholder meeting, and launching a survey to
learn how residents would like to spend future grant funds for
housing and community development.

The draft plan will help determine the use of U.S. Housing and
Urban  Development  (HUD)  Community  Development  Block  Grant
(CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnerships Act (HOME) funds based
on  the  required  needs  assessment  and  market  analysis  and
feedback received through the public participation process. 

For more information, please visit our website here.
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